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November 15, 2019 

 
Dear Pearl River Families, 
 
The Pearl River Schools recognize American Education Week annually, inviting parents in to see teaching and 
learning at work.  American Education Week is typically held during November.  Our school year has been off 
to a great start with several curricular initiatives in all our schools. Due to this month’s professional 
development calendar for teachers and administrators, we are postponing our recognition of American 
Education Week. Our teachers and administrators are keeping our commitment to continuous improvement by 
attending to professional learning on changing standards, curriculum, and the work we are doing to prepare for 
the implementation of these changes.    
  
Please expect to hear additional information from our school principals regarding our recognition of American 
Education Week scheduled to take place during the week of February 24th.  
 

Sincerely, 
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